February 22, 2005
Promotions 
Public

Nick TenVelte, 138 Essex Avenue, commented on Tennis court fees and memberships.
Charlie Tuozzola, 23 Wildwood Terrace complimented the Public Works Department on their snow removal efforts.  He also noted that there appear to be pieces of a white material in the water. It clogs the strainers in the faucets. It is observed from all water sources in the house. Administrator Rohal will check into the matter. Mr. Tuozolla noted that the littering at the Benson Street Train Station seems to have decreased but the litter can needs to be emptied more often.
Jackie Yustein, Lincoln Street appeared representing the County Executive.  Ms. Yustein presented the Mayor  & Council announced the County’s golf early bird special, regular membership and schedule.  Mayor Bergmanson requested Ms. Yustein to look into the delay for the Three Intersection Topics project.
Mayor’s Comments
Mayor Bergmanson noted that the Parks & Recreation met this evening.  Mayor Bergmanson reviewed the pending sign ordinance.   Mayor Bergmanson stated the Borough already has regulations regarding real estate signs and noted that the ordinance just eliminates a loop hole.  

Mayor Bergmanson FINANCE

Councilperson Sachs reviewed the claims list and transfer resolution. Councilperson Sachs also reviewed the need for the Borough to fund the Library’s Children Room restoration which is beyond the Library Board’s ability to pay from their operating budget.
Public Safety

Councilperson Brewster announced that Congressman Pascrell was holding a Town Hall Meeting in Montclair.  The topic of the meeting is Social Security Reform. 
Community Affairs

Councilperson Mehrotra announced that the deadline for the Film Fund grant applications is February 28th.
Public Works

Councilperson Seyffarth extended her appreciation to the Public Works Department for a job well done in the recent storms.  
Parks and Recreation

Councilperson Carnevale reported that the Parks & Recreation Committee had met this evening. Councilperson Carnivale announced that the Rec Department was holding a Circus Trip on March 9th and an Egg Hunt on March 19th.  Councilperson Carnevale also reviewed the Train Station usage and various rec programs.
P&D

No Report 

Departments

Attorney 

Absent - No report

Administration

No Report.
Public Safety

No report
New Business

None
Public
Charlie Tuozzola, 23 Wildwood Terrace inquired about the change order resolution for the water project.  Administrator Rohal reviewed the details. 
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